MORE & MORE FAMILIES
HAVE DROPPED THE
PRACTICE OF

FGM/CUTTING
HAVE YOU JOINED THEM?

Speak up today to protect yourself or a girl at risk of FGM/C. If you

have had FGM/C and have health problems, you can access help
at The Oxford Rose Clinic or The Rose Centre in Reading.

Slough Children’s Services First Contact Hub - 01753 875 362
(For emergenices outside of 9-5 call the Emergency Duty
Team on 01344 786 543)

The Rose Centre, Reading Specialist advice and support
hub for FGM survivors 07903 675 676

Oxford Rose Clinic, Specialist clinic for FGM
survivors 07767 671 406

NSPCC 0800 028 3550
Childline - 0800 11 11

Hestia 01753 477352 OxfordAgainstCutting
Police - 999 StopFemaleGenitalMutilation




